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It's too easy to cheat with mail in ballots. I have seen too many people receive 

multiple ballots, and party affiliations being switched when the person did not do the 

switching. 

Elections should not take days or weeks to determine the winner. Other countries do 

their elections in one day and they do not allow nonresidents to vote in their 

elections. 

 People say this will disinfraschise certain classes or ethnic groups. You need a valid 

id for just about everything from driving, getting a loan to travelling, so I don't think 

that is a valid argument. Polling places accommodate people with disabilities, so that 

is not a valid argument either. 

I support this bill and I think urge you to support it also. 

Thank you. 


